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you for your consideration! 

Sincerely, 
Steven Martinez Jr.
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06/28 CC Meeting 4.1 - Repeal San Jose's Cruising Ban!
Claudia Gil < >
Tue 6/28/2022 1:10 PM
To:

The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>;
District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>;
District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>;
District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>;
District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>;
District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>;
District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>;
District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>;
District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>;
District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>;
District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>;
Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

[You don't often get email from . Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification ] 

[External Email] 

Dear Mayor and Councilmembers, <BR>  <BR>I am writing to ask that you eliminate the regulation of cruising
from the San José Municipal Code, an action proposed by Councilmember Raul Peralez. The current ordinance
that prohibits cruising in San José is an antiquated policy rooted in discrimination and racism against the
Chicano culture.  Furthermore, the culture of cruising aligns with the city’s Vision Zero goals towards slower and
safer streets. I request that you remove this unnecessary and offensive prohibition on cruising as soon as
possible. Thank you for your consideration!<BR><BR>Sincerely, <BR> Claudia Gil<BR>Address (Optional)
<BR> 

East Side San Jose native, and mother of daughter who really, really wants to go cruising. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Letter in Support of Repealing No Cruising in San Jose
Olivia Fonseca < >
Tue 6/28/2022 1:30 PM
To:

The Office of Mayor Sam Liccardo <TheOfficeofMayorSamLiccardo@sanjoseca.gov>;
District1 <district1@sanjoseca.gov>;
District2 <District2@sanjoseca.gov>;
District3 <district3@sanjoseca.gov>;
District4 <District4@sanjoseca.gov>;
District5 <District5@sanjoseca.gov>;
District 6 <district6@sanjoseca.gov>;
District7 <District7@sanjoseca.gov>;
District8 <district8@sanjoseca.gov>;
District9 <district9@sanjoseca.gov>;
District 10 <District10@sanjoseca.gov>;
Agendadesk <Agendadesk@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc:

Francine Mata < >;
Flavio Huizar >;
Joe Ayala >

1 attachments (123 KB)
SLC Letter in support to Repeal No Cruising in San Jose.pdf;
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Please find the attached letter in support of the Mayor and City Councilmembers vote of confidence to repeal
Municipal Code 11.34 the No Cruising Ordinance in the City of San Jose.

Olivia Fonseca
Secretary
Sacramento Lowrider Commission
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June 28, 2022 

 

Honorable Mayor and City Councilmembers 
City of San Jose  
 

Re: Support The Repeal of the Municipal Code 11.34-  No Cruising Ordinance in the City of San 

Jose 

 

On behalf of the Sacramento Lowrider Commission (SLC), representing over 40 lowrider 

car clubs with hundreds of members and equally in number with solo riders, we are expressing 

our support of the repeal of the no cruising ordinance in the City of San Jose, California 

 

The SLC has been advocating the lawful activities associated with cruising our lowrider 

vehicles and illuminating on the many charitable and philanthropic efforts in which car clubs 

and solo-riders participate in all cities. In less than four months, the SLC was instrumental in 

advocating for the repeal of the ordinance that prohibited cruising in the City of Sacramento for 

the last 34 years. The repeal occurred on May 31, 2022, by unanimous vote of the Sacramento 

City Mayor, City Council and supported by the Chief of Police.  The SLC collaborates with the car 

clubs, solo-riders, public officials, law enforcement, charitable organizations and business 

leaders in promoting the safe and fun use of the public highways and roads to cruise and 

promote our culture.  

 

We are certain the car clubs in San Jose will collaborate with city officials to give 

assurance to the City and police department that cruising is a cultural event that supports 

family gatherings. We will continue to work with the San Jose car clubs in support of repeal and 

to demonstrate that cruising is not a crime.  
 

The SLC is available to provide comments and public testimony.  Please contact, 

Francine Mata, President, Sacramento Lowrider Commission at  or at 

 
 

     Sincerely, 
 

 
Olivia Fonseca, Secretary 
Sacramento Lowrider Commission 

cc:  Francine Mata 

       Joe Ayala, Esq. 



 
      File 
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